NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 5, 1973

Our club banquet, was held this past weekend, and was well attended by 45 people. Everyone seem to have enjoyed themselves. Our guest consisted of the Davis's from Georgetown, Ontario, Canada, the Kain's from Cleveland, and the National mileage contest winner, Chip Goleman from Bethelhem, Penn.

Many thanks to, Ace Freeman, Bob and Ruth Boyd, and Myra Shirey, for the nice job done on the prizes and awards, as they were the committee that took care of setting all of this up.

Sunday, a group of us along with our guests, attended the Detroit BMW Club's Spegetti dinner. Again, we had another real nice time. It was a busy, but a very enjoyable weekend.

Now for last months meeting, our guest was Dennis Conn, from Republic, Ohio, A new prospective member, sponsered by Mike Todd attending our meeting was Al Roeser, and he is from Norwalk, Ohio.

NEW MEMBER: Wendell Wells, from Sandusky, Ohio was voted into our club. Welcome Wendell, we are happy to have you.

Also, we had nominations at last months meeting, and elections will be held at our comming meeting. So if you have any concern about who your officers fo the New Yerar will be, I sujest you attend the meeting.

Our next meeting will be at the Mome of Bob and Ruth Boyd's. Their address is 4015 McGregor Lane, which runs between Secor, and Talmagge. If you need exact directions call the Boyd's at 474 2773.

Hope to see all of you at the meeting, especially, those of you we haven't seen for some time.

Jean Todd, Ron Rudolph, Joyce Rudolph, and Robert Porter, all of you lost out on the door prize, just because you did not attend the meeting. Bob Boyd was our winner.

See you at the meeting??????

Remember Without your support we're not a thing,

Your Secretary, Liz Smith